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Working closely with our clients in Connecticut, Massachusetts, and New Hampshire, Spiegel & McDiarmid LLP attorneys

Scott Strauss, Jeff Schwarz, and Kate Boudouris assisted in drafting a letter to FERC expressing common concerns with

the Commission’s transmission incentives policy.  The letter has been signed by a broad coalition of attorneys general,

state regulators, consumer advocates, consumer-owned utilities, and major national and regional environmental groups.  A

copy of the letter can be accessed below.
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Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

1875 Eye Street, NW | Suite 700 | Washington, DC 20006 | 202.879.4000 | www.spiegelmcd.com

https://www.spiegelmcd.com/professionals/jeffrey-schwarz/
https://www.spiegelmcd.com/professionals/scott-strauss/
http://www.tcpdf.org

